
CHELMARSH PARISH COUNCIL 
Clerk: Mrs Freda Morris 

18 Glebe Drive 

Stottesdon 

Kidderminster 

DY14 8UF 

Tele: 01746 718453 
Email: clerk@chelmarshparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Website: www.chelmarshparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 

The Annual Parish Meeting will be held on Tuesday 29th April  2025 at 7.00pm in 
Chelmarsh Parish Hall. This will be followed by the Parish Council meeting – see 
separate agenda. 
Local Government electors for the Parish will be entitled to vote at the meeting which 
will be open to the public (LGA 1972, ss13(1) and 32 (1) 
 

Guest speakers for the meeting will be Ceri Burgess, Service Manager from 

Blossom Barns, Lower Sutton Farm, Chelmarsh, who will discuss the future 

plans for Blossom Barns and possibly one or two members from Bethphage, 

who are leading on different aspects of this project. Hopefully any questions 

will be able to be answered. 

Agenda: 
 
01. Apologies 
02. Minutes of last meeting 23rd April 2024 
03. Chairman’s Annual report 
04. Shropshire Councillor’s report – if available. 
05. Organisation reports: 
 a) Cricket Club 
 b) Bowling Club 
 c) Parish Hall 

d) Chelmarsh PCC 
 e) Chelmarsh Friends Club 

f) Chelmarsh Toddlers 
06. Parish problems 
07. Chairman’s closing comments 
08. Date of next meeting – 20th May 2024 7.30pm in Chelmarsh Parish Hall 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Richard Woods 
Chairman 

mailto:clerk@chelmarshparishcouncil.gov.uk

